
 

 

 

 

Metro’s PWB “Refresh, Recharge and Rebuild” for 2022! 

Happy March from Metro’s Professional Women in Building (PWB),  

                                                                                                                PWB Power below! 
I hope this letter finds everyone warm and healthy.  I 

wanted to reach out to those of you I had the 

opportunity to meet at our January meeting to keep you 

aprised of Metro and PWB “happenings”!   

 

Metro held its February meeting the 17th with Kei 

Sasaki, Senior Vice President with Northern Trust and 

serves as Senior Investment Portfolio Manager for its 

Wealth Management business as our speaker.  He 

discussed the “Economic Forecast” with insightful and 

helpful information.  BIG THANK YOU to those that 

attended our January PWB event and came to Metro’s 

General Membership Meeting this evening.  It was great 

to get caught up with one another once again.                                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Metro, President Frank Coppola, Owner, 

Coppola Brothers LLC 

Kei Sasaki, Senior Vice President 

Northern Trust 

 

I wanted to remind you all of some upcoming events for 

PWB, would love to see you come out and support us. 

 

Thursday, April 21st – Metro’s Home and Builder 

Show sponsored and hosted by PWB from 3:00 to 

7:00 PM.   There are still opportunities to be a 

sponsor or a vendor for the afternoon.   

 



May PWB Meeting – Save the Date! 

Tuesday, May 24th from 8:30 to 10:00 AM 

Location and Final Program:  To Be Finalized 

 

Join us for a very special morning as we talk finances for you and your business 

Jennifer Polidori, CPFA™, ADPA®, CRPC® 

Assistant Vice President with Merrill Lynch (ML) since 1997 

And Other Specialists TBA! 

 
Jennifer works with families, individual investors & business owners by helping her clients design a road 

map to realizing their financial goals and implements the strategies necessary to achieve them.  She works 

closely with her clients, tracking the progress towards their goals and meets with them regularly to make 

adjustments to their individually designed strategies as needed.    She also sits as an elected 

Councilwoman, likes volunteering and fundraising for Bergen County Habitat For Humanity and is an 

active member in her Rotary Club. 

  

Some other PWB programs we are working on: 

 

July PWB Meeting 

Thursday, July 28th – Tentative Save the Date - Potential “Lunch and Learn” 

 

Stay tuned for more details about our meeting this month! 

 
 

 

 

September PWB Meeting 
Thursday, September 22nd  - From 5:00 to 7:00 PM  

 

E ach year, NAHB Professional Women in Building Week is an occasion set 

aside to celebrate women as an important component of the residential 

construction industry. Achievements of women that represent all facets of the 

industry will be showcased, as will the work that is being done to promote, train, advance and add more 

women in the field. Industry professionals are encouraged to join NAHB this week — and throughout the 

year — by actively raising awareness of the opportunities for growth and success that pursuing a career in 

home building can provide.  Our local chapter will be creating our own program that celebrates women! 

 

 

 



 

December PWB Meeting 
Tuesday, December 20th - From 5:00 to 7:00 PM 

 
Please join the PWB as we celebrate the holidays! 
On Tuesday, December 20th 

From 5:00 to 7:00 PM 

At Coppola Brothers NJ Location 

1630 Route 31, Clinton, NJ 

 

 
More to come, STAY TUNED! 

 

Home - Metropolitan Builders & Contractors Association of New Jersey (metrobca.org) 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Linda Garvey at: 

L.Garvey@CoppolaBrothersLLC.com or (908) 347-2482 

 

Regards, 

Metro’s Professional Women in Building (PWB) 

Linda Garvey, PWB Chair 

Kristie Veri, PWB Board Support       

 

https://www.metrobca.org/
mailto:L.Garvey@CoppolaBrothersLLC.com

